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Council Report 
For the Meeting of November 4, 2021 
 

 

To: Council Date: November 3, 2021 

From: Susanne Thompson, Deputy City Manager / Chief Financial Officer  

Subject: Five Year Financial Plan Bylaw, 2022 

 

 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
That the following bylaw be given first reading: 
1. Five Year Financial Plan Bylaw, 2022 No. 21-098 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
Attached for Council’s initial consideration is a copy of the proposed Five Year Financial Plan Bylaw, 
2022, No. 21-098. 
 
Consideration of the 2022 Financial Plan first came before Council at its October 21, 2021 
Committee of the Whole meeting and at subsequent Special Committee of the Whole Meetings 
held October 25, 26, November 1 and 2, 2021.  
 
Council will further consider the 2022 Financial Plan at its meetings of November 4, 2021 and in 
keeping with past practice, staff is recommending first reading of the proposed bylaw at the daytime 
Council meeting.   
 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
Susanne Thompson        
Deputy City Manager / Chief Financial Officer         
 
Report accepted and recommended by the City Manager 
 
 
List of Attachments: 

• Bylaw No. 21-098 
 

 


